
August 25, 2022 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Robert & Sarah Burgett 
  

This letter is written on behalf of Geneva Park Outfitters. I drew my once in a lifetime tag for 
Rocky Mountain Big Hom Sheep for the 2022 hunting season. I decided to reach out to Geneva

Park Outfitters to assist me in this hunt and couldn't be more pleased with that decision. 

Matt and I had been in communication throughout the pre-hunt scouting process and I felt very 
confident in his ability to assist me with this hunt. I had also requested that my son be able to join 
me on this hunt so that we could experience this amazing hunt together and they granted me that 
opportunity. 

Jay, my guide met us two days prior to opening day to scout the area and he put together a perfect 
plan. Due to his experience, I was able to fill my tag with the Ram that we had been eyeing during 
the scouting process and obtained my animal at 6:00 a.m. opening day! Jay is a true outdoorsman, a 
down to earth person and a true hunter! The camp and meals were prepared for us, and it was all 
we could have asked for! 

Thank you, Geneva Park Outfitters! This guide service is top notch and I would highly 
recommend them for your hunting needs. 

�� 
: Rob Burgett 




